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To:         All Staff  
 
From: Tammy Menssa – Executive Director 
 
Re: Maintenance Team  

 
Date: June 19, 2024 
 

 

I am excited to share some updates regarding our Maintenance team. We have three new team members 

to introduce, along with two summer students, and we will also be bidding farewell to a valued team 

member who is retiring. 

Introduction of New Maintenance Workers: 

1. Jesse Nergard – joined our team in November of 2023 as a member of our Maintenance team. He 

operates out of the Peace River Central Office and focuses most of his time on the Grimshaw, 

Berwyn area.   

2. Brandon Geleta – is the newest member of our Maintenance team, starting with us in May of 

2024. He also works out of the Peace River Central Office and primarily serves our Community 

Housing units in the Peace River/Nampa area.  

3. Barry O’reilly - will be joining our maintenance team on June 24, 2024. His focus will be the 

Fairview and Hines Creek area, and he will report out of the Fairview Harvest Lodge. During Barry’s 

first week with the Foundation, he will work alongside Ben as he prepares for his retirement. 

Each of these team members brings with them a diverse maintenance skill set and many years of 

experience. Their hands-on experience and dedication to maintenance are tremendous assets to the 

Foundaton and will ensure the smooth operation of our facilities.  

Summer Students: 

This summer we welcomed two Maintenance Students, Kamryn Sware and Michael Basco. Both Kamryn 

and Michael work out of the Peace River Central Office but provide support to the entire Foundation 

geographic area. Kamryn and Michael have been a welcome addition and have contributed immensely to 

the upkeep of our facilities.  They will continue to work with us until August of this year, when they will 

return to their school studies.  

Retirement Announcement: 

After 7+ years of dedicated service, Ben Snisarenko, has decided to retire. As an integral member of our 
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Maintenance team, Ben has played a crucial role in ensuring the successful operation of our Fairview and 

Hines Creek Lodges, Fairview Seniors Apartments, and Community Housing units.   

Ben's last working day will be June 28, 2024. We extend our heartfelt gratitude for his invaluable 

contributions and wish him all the best as he embarks on this new chapter of his life. May his retirement 

be filled with joy, relaxation, and all the adventures he looks forward to. 

Please join me in wishing Ben a happy retirement and warmly welcoming our new team members.  

Sincerely, 

  
 
 
Tammy Menssa 
Executive Director 
North Peace Housing Foundation 
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